
 Dear Parents/Carers, 

As we approach the end of a busy and exciting term, we want to take a 

moment to reflect on all that has been achieved here at Bryn St 

Peter's. From the joy of festive performances to the hard work and 

enthusiasm shown in classrooms every day, it has been wonderful to 

see… 

A special mention goes to our fantastic staff team who work tirelessly 

to ensure that every child thrives academically, spiritually, physically 

and socially. 

 

This time of year reminds us of the importance of togetherness, 

kindness, and celebration, values we hold close at Bryn St Peter's. 

These values were celebrated in our recent SIAMS inspection.  The 

report will be ready after the break and I look forward to sharing it 

with you. 

 

Thank you to the PTA for their efforts this term… 

The school disco just one of the events they organised; it was a 

tremendous success, raising vital funds for our school and giving the 

children chance to have fun together to celebrate the season.  

 

Looking ahead to 2025, we are excited about the many opportunities 

that await. We remain committed to providing a nurturing environment 

where every child can shine, and are eager to build on our successes in 

the new year. Keep an eye out for updates about upcoming events, 

parent workshops, and new initiatives designed to further enrich our 

children’s experiences at Bryn St Peter’s. 

 

As we break for the holidays, I want to wish you all a very Merry 

Christmas and a joyous start to the New Year. May your festive season 

be filled with love, laughter and the blessings of the season. We look 

forward to welcoming you back in January, refreshed and ready for 

another exciting chapter in your child’s journey. 

 

Thank you, as always, for your continued partnership in making Bryn St 

Peter’s such a special place. 

 

Warmest wishes, 

 
Mrs Alcock  
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Downall Green Road, Wigan WN4 0DL 

Tel:  01942 204041 

Email:  enquiries@admin.ashtonsaintpeters.wigan.sch.uk 

Website:  www.brynsaintpeters.co.uk 
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Some dates for your diary 

Here are some dates for your diary.  More details/dates will follow. 

Date What’s happening Who’s involved 

Fri 20th Dec Pinocchio performance in school Whole school 

Mon 23rd Dec Christmas holidays Whole school 

Mon 6th Jan INSET (staff only - school closed)  Whole school 

Tues 7th Jan Back to School Whole School 

Weds 8th Jan  Road Safety session Year 4 

Thurs 9th Jan  School photographer (individual pictures) Whole School 

Weds 22nd Jan Road Safety  Year 6 

Thurs 23rd Jan Art Workshop at Cansfield Year 5 

Fri 24th Jan  Josh Simmons MP school visit Whole School 

PS… 

Zebra crossing 

The new zebra crossing outside our school is nearing completion. This 

long-awaited addition will greatly enhance safety for our children and 

families during drop-off and pick-up times. We will keep you updated 

on the final installation date. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

B
ry

n 
S
t 

Pe
te

r'
s 

C
E
 P

ri
m
a
ry

 S
ch

oo
l 

D
e
ce

m
b
e
r 

2
0
2
4
 N

e
w
sl
e
tt

e
r 

Downall Green Road, Wigan WN4 0DL 

Tel:  01942 204041 

Email:  enquiries@admin.ashtonsaintpeters.wigan.sch.uk 

Website:  www.brynsaintpeters.co.uk 

https://www.bing.com/local?lid=YN1029x12078053847991691815&id=YN1029x12078053847991691815&q=Bryn+St.+Peter%27s+CofE+Primary+School&name=Bryn+St.+Peter%27s+CofE+Primary+School&cp=53.5011253356934%7e-2.65136408805847&ppois=53.5011253356934_-2.65136408805847_Bryn+St.+Peter%27s+CofE+Primary+School

